PASSENGER TRANSPORT VISIONING MEETING

HELD ON 24TH OCTOBER, 2001

The Chief Executive opened the meeting and referred to lessons from inspections of the Council’s earlier best value reviews:

· Need to ensure that the review delivers the required outcomes;


· That our strengths need to be fully reflected in the report;


· Make good use of the advice contained in “Seeing is Believing;”


· Be disciplined – but tackle the issues;


· The importance of a satisfactory and deliverable Action Plan.

Action points arising from the meeting require the Review Team to:

1. Explore whether the Council is able to lawfully withdraw from the GMPTE subsidised transport precept arrangement.


2. Identify the current criteria used to determine the provision of escorts and make comparisons with other local authorities.


3. Note the adoption by CSSD of the PSV regulations and that it is the only SS Department in the country which has.


4. Respect the integrity of the Group.


5. Consider the provision of a small number (say 6) of taxis based at Turnpike designated for use by wheelchair users.


6. Put forward incremental improvements during the progress of the review.


7. Investigate the possibility of providing a pool of vehicles for contributors to draw on.


8. Prepare comparisons on the:


· Approach to market testing;

· Rate per mile;

· Commissioning costs;

· Providers costs.

9. Investigate how transport relates to corporate objectives.


10. Attention was drawn to the need to identify further resources for the review, particularly clerical/admin. Support for E&L/CSSD.
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